
 
 

September 2015 
 
Dear Community Group, 
 
Re: Invitation to be involved in 2016 Community Event 
 
After the Feb 2011 earthquakes, a Family Fun Day was launched to raise community spirits 
and prove to ourselves and the rest of the city that New Brighton was still alive, vibrant and 
a place people loved!  Thousands of people have attended this free fun filled event over the 
past few years and the momentum keeps growing.   
 
The 2016 event will be “Mondayised” on Monday 8th February and it’s a great opportunity 
to showcase the many awesome groups operating in the greater Brighton area.  Over 25 
community groups were involved last year, from sports clubs, youth programmes, churches 
and various community agencies.  This is YOUR Chance to get involved and Showcase What 
YOU Do to the community at the beginning of the year!  An opportunity for your group to: 

 get more people involved 

 recruit Volunteers 

 promote special events coming up 

 raise your community profile 

 do some fundraising through a food or market stall 

 create a game or activity people would enjoy 
 
If you Love New Brighton, this event is for you.  It’s a one-off 4 hour event, so please contact 
us asap with your interest and how you’d like to take part.  Contact 
jacqui.miller@ccc.govt.nz or call 941 5333. 
 
Regards, 
 
I Love New Brighton Event Committee 
 

Jacqui Miller (CCC Advisor), Hannah Hill (Rawhiti Community Sports Incorporated) 
James Ridpath (Youth Alive Trust), Martha Baxendell (New Brighton Project) 
Sylvia Smyth (Renew Brighton) 
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Like our Facebook Page 

View our Highlights Videos by searching “I Love New Brighton” 

Monday-ised 


